
 

 

18th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Visit to Chorlton Ees 
 
As part of Year 2’s Geography topic we are going to take the children on a trip to Chorlton Ees.  
The date of each class visit is as follows:  
  

 Class 2SH will be going on Wednesday 16th October   
 

 Class 2RF will be going on Thursday 17th October 
 

 Class 2KK will be going on Friday 18th October 
  

On each of these dates, the class will set off at 9.15am and return to school before lunch. We 
will be walking to Chorlton Ees. This trip will be an exciting opportunity for the children to explore 
physical and natural features of their local environment with the intention of plotting maps and 
devising keys.  
  
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 
jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket so that they can be 
easily identified. Please also send your child to school with a jacket and shoes appropriate for 
walking.  
  
If you can volunteer as a parent helper on any of the dates above, please could you speak to you 
child’s teacher or email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
  
Kind regards,   
 
Kelly King, Richard Farrow, Helen Savage and Natalie Hickman  
Year 2 Teachers 
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